
Ravelston Park – Representation 036 

From: Kate Chandler <REDACTED>  
Sent: 24 April 2022 19:14 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion Transfer 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
As a resident of Blackhall with children at the school and on the waiting list for Blackhall nursery I 
wholeheartedly support the move to transfer ownership to the Blackhall Community Trust.  The 
nursery is no longer fit for purpose to support the children or staff to provide the best environment 
for learning. The building is just too small.  
I am happy for an area of the park to be developed to build a new nursery and offer some 
community facilities. 
Kind regards, 
Kate Chandler 
REDACTED 
 
 
Kate Chandler T: REDACTED 
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